
Registrar’s OƯice  3/2024 

Summer 2025 Calendar Update 
 

California Western will be moving to a semester-based calendar with a 10-week summer term.   
Although the fall and spring terms will remain 13 weeks in length, the start dates and end dates of 
the term will diƯer slightly from prior years.   For example, Spring 2025 classes will not begin until 
after Martin Luther King Day in January. See the Academic Calendar online, which reflects these 
changes.   
 
Please note that the change to the 10-week summer will not begin until Summer 2025.  The Summer 
2024 term will remain 12 weeks in length.   
 

 Summer 2025 Term Duration – Beginning Summer 2025, the summer term will be reduced from 
the current summer term length of 12 weeks to 10 weeks. 

o Summer 2025 Class will begin later in May. 
o A tentative Summer 2025 Schedule will be available in October during Fall registration.  

 
 Summer 2025 Enrollment Status – Summer will now be defined as an elective term that is 

shorter in length; therefore, students can enroll in a minimum of one (1) unit up to a maximum of 
ten (10) units for the term.  

o For academic, enrollment certification, and aid eligibility: 
 A full-time student is defined as enrolled for a minimum of six (6) and a maximum 

of ten (10) units. 
 A part-time student is defined as enrolled for a minimum of three (3) units and a 

maximum of five (5) units. 
 To receive financial aid, a student must be enrolled in at least three (3) units. 
 For questions about these enrollment caps, please contact 

academicaƯairs@cwsl.edu  
 

 Summer 2025 Tuition – Students will be charged on a per-unit basis for the summer term.  
o The per unit rate for the Summer 2025 term will be $2,840.00 per unit.  

 
 Scholarships – Currently enrolled students (students that matriculated before Fall 2024) with 

scholarship awards will continue to have scholarship eligibility in all 3 semesters- fall, spring, and 
summer.   

 
Please consider these changes as you plan for the coming summer trimester and the 2024-2025 
academic year.   

 
Please contact us if you have any questions on the academic calendar changes at 
RegistrarsOƯice@cwsl.edu.   If you have specific questions on financial aid eligibility for the summer 
term, please contact finaid@cwsl.edu.  


